
 



 

This proposal has benefited from a previous pre-application. A summary of key points raised in response 
to the first application (REF: 2017/1792/PRE) are noted below.   
 

 Moving the building line forward would create a more active frontage and result in an 
improvement to the appearance of the street scene. 

 

 The proposed double glazed roof offers improved longevity against weathering. 
 

 The replacement plant would not have a materially greater visual impact at roof level than the 
existing. 

 

 The addition of 1m high frosted glass balustrades to the external terraces on the north west (rear) 
of the building would have an acceptable impact on the appearance of the building, as they 
generally follow the linear design of the building at the upper levels. 

 

 The frosted balustrades would provide screening to a height of 1.4m above ground level, which 
would prevent overlooking by users in a seated position.    

 

 The replacement of all existing windows with like-for-like aluminium windows would have no 
impact on the appearance of the building. 

 



 

 

 
 

 

 



 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
The roof can be accessed for maintenance only via locked doors and is to be only accessed by fully 
trained operatives. There will be a man safe system provided on the roof for general maintenance.   
 
 

 

 


